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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 

 If your child feels confident and happy coming into 
Nursery at the beginning of their session then please feel 
free to say goodbye to your child at the door and 
encourage them to put their coat and drink away 
independently. If you wish to continue coming in to the 
classroom with your child or do not feel that your child is 
ready to be as independent yet you are still very welcome 
to come in with them. 

 Thank you to all of you who kindly brought in items for 
junk modelling. Our ‘junk’ supply is now quite low so any 
more would be gratefully received. Thank you!  

 Please only fill your child’s bottle with water. This is to 
prevent our classrooms from getting sticky is drinks get 
spilled. 

 We are currently in need of role play items for our Home 
Corner areas. If you have anything that you no longer 
need and would be willing to donate we would be 
incredibly grateful! Items such as small arm chairs/ tub 
chairs for the children to sit in, play ironing boards and 
irons,  play toasters, play washing machine/dishwashers 
etc. If you have anything that you may be willing to 
donate please let us know. Thank you in advance!  

 Where possible we request that toys from home are not 
brought in to Nursery. Thank you. 

 
 

 
 

  This week we have been… 

 Thinking about ‘builders’ as part of out 
‘People Who Help Us’ topic. We’ve 
thought carefully about what makes a 
good builder and what things they do. 
Look out for our builders that we have 
made in Nursery! 

 
 Using our junk modelling skills to make 

a house for a little family.  
 

 Building walls for Humpty Dumpty to 
sit on, using wooden blocks for bricks 
and playdough as ‘mortar’. 
 

 Using whisks to make lots of bubbles in 
soapy water! 
 

 Some children have been learning about 
rhyming words and some have been 
identifying initial sounds in words. 

 

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays in 
Nursery next week! 

 


